
                                        GSW-CLEBTX-MD08-0524-MJK 

 
 
 

         Karen Carriere 
AVP, Technical Services 

Phone: (204)794-7317 
Email: mid@aar.com  

 
 

May 10, 2024  
 
Subject: M-992 Certification Inspection 
 Greenbrier Rail Services  
 Cleburne, Texas  
 
 File: GRS-CLEBTX-MD08-0524-MJK 

 
Mr. Chad Meinholdt  
Director of Quality   
Greenbrier Rail Services  
4901 S. 28th St.  
Omaha, NE 68107 
chad.meinholdt@gbrx.com   
 
Dear Mr. Chad Meinholdt : 
 
The Mechanical Inspection Department conducted a Certification inspection of your M-992 maintenance 
facilities and practices at Cleburne, Texas  on May 7th, 2024 .  It is a pleasure to find that no exceptions 
were reported. 
 
This letter covering the above inspection is for your information, and it will not be necessary to 
acknowledge. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Karen Carriere 

AVP Technical Services 
 
 
 
 

 
 
cc: Ms. Karen Carriere, AVP Technical Services, MxV Rail 

GRS - Richard.white@gbrx.com, & Melanie.miles@gbrx.com 
David Hendrixon, david_hendrixon@aar.com  
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                                        GSW-CLEBTX-MD08-0524-MJK 

ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN RAILROADS 
SAFETY AND OPERATIONS 
RULES AND STANDARDS 

Report Involving Investigation by the Mechanical Inspection 
Department of Facilities, Practices and Materials by the 

Mandatory Rules and Regulations of Safety and Operations 
 

Company: Greenbrier Rail Services  File: GRS-CLEBTX-MD08-0524-MJK 
  
Location: Cleburne , Texas  Date: May 7th, 2024  

 
ITEM CHECKED                             EXCEPTION                   

 
 
Five cars were check for verification of job completion:  
 
• BNSF 314345 
• BNSF 314481 
• BNSF 314414  
• BNSF 314605 
• BNSF 314440  

 
No issues (defects) on cars ready to ship when approved.  
 
All above cars were looked at for verification of worked performed, the BRC’s were also checked for verification 
(sign off’s) that work was performed.  The Greenbrier Rail services company is taking tri-levels and making them 
into bi-levels. No issues on cars noted.   Checked in the files and the BNSF representatives also approved the work 
performed by Greenbrier Rail Services per emails in file.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

 
 Karen Carriere 

AVP, Technical Services 
Phone: (204)794-7317 

Email: mid@aar.com  
 

 June 17, 2024 
 

Subject: M-970 Certification Inspection 
 Greenbrier Rail Services  
 Cleburne, Texas  
 
 File: GRS-CLEBTX-MD08A-0624-MJK 

 
Chad Meinholdt 
Director of Quality  
Greenbrier Rail Services  
4901 S. 28th St.  
Omaha, NE 68107 
chad.meinholdt@gbrx.com                          
 

Dear Mr. Meinholdt : 
 
 
The Mechanical Inspection Department conducted a Certification inspection of your M-970 maintenance 
facilities and practices at Cleburne, TX on June 12, 2024. It is a pleasure to find that no exceptions were 
reported. 
 
This letter covering the above inspection is for your information, and it will not be necessary to 
acknowledge. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Karen Carriere 
AVP Technical Services 

 
 
cc: Ms. Karen Carriere, AVP Technical Services, MxV Rail 

Mr. Michael Wiley, General Manager – MID, MxV Rail 
Mr. David Hendrixon, Manager, Specially Equipped Freight Car Committee 
Mr. Matthew Krasney, matthew_krasney@aar.com  
GRS – richard.white@gbrx.com, & melanie.miles@gbrx.com  
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